Glazebury CE Primary School & Nursery



Warrington Road, Glazebury, Warrington, Cheshire. WA3 5LZ

Headteacher: Mrs K Mowbray BA Hons M.Ed

Telephone: 01925 763234 e-mail:glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk

Fax No 01925 766043 www.glazebury.eschools.co.uk

18th September 2020

Dear Nursery Parents,

<u>Admission to Reception Class - September 2020</u>

If your child was born between 1 September 2015 and 31 August 2016, then he/she is due to start school in September 2020.

You need to apply for a place via your home local authority ie: the authority to which you pay your council tax.

Warrington Borough Council

Online application process opened on 2nd September 2019 and closes on Wednesday 15^{th} January 2020

www.warrington.gov.uk/admissions

Wigan Borough Council

Application window opened on Monday 30^{th} September 2019 and closes on Wednesday 15^{th} January 2019

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx

May I remind you that should we be the school of your choice, in addition to the LA form you are still required to complete a Glazebury CE Primary application form and return to the school office. I have attached for your information one of our school application forms.

Should you wish to arrange a school visit I would be delighted to meet with you and answer any questions you may have. If you would like to look round school, please contact Mrs Holcroft to organise a convenient date.

Our 2020-2021 admissions policy is available on our school website for your information. Applications must be submitted to the both the LA and School before midnight Wednesday 15th January 2020.

If you have any queries regarding admissions or would like any help completing the online application or need access a PC then please do not hesitate to contact the school office who will always be happy to assist.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Mowbray Head Teacher